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It is shocking how our State Legislators are continually coming up with laws that are 

unconstitutional and are created in an effort to weaken the people of the State of OR.  

If the government is corrupt or has corrupt factions and attempts to attack or round 

up its citizens for any reason that they just want to round up enemies of the 

Democrats or round up people who don't want experimental drugs injected into their 

body--these laws and this is one of them--makes it impossible for people to defend 

themselves. We know of the existence of marauding gangs (Antifa, potentially militant 

homeless or the gangs that are from Mexico that are growing marijuana in Southern 

Oregon) attempt to take people's property--the people won't be organized to defend 

themselves.   ILLEGAL MILITANT GANGS ARE ALREADY HERE FROM MEXICO--

think about that.  

 

STOP TAKING AWAY OUR RIGHTS.  WE SHOULD BE ABLE TO ORGANIZE TO 

DEFEND OURSELVES. WHAT IF THE GOVERNMENT IS DOING UNLAWFUL 

PARAMILITARY ACTIVITY?  We see the corruption of the government of Oregon 

and it is more and more evident.  That TRX crpto was given to the State of Oregon.  

Shamia Fagan is the epitomy of corruption.  we cannot trust the government to 

decide what the people need to survive. 


